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Isabelle de Silva's term as President of the Autorité de la concurrence ends on 13

October. Upon her departure, Isabelle de Silva assesses 5 years of experience

and outlines the future prospects of the institution.

« Competition is not

the solution to all ills,

but it is the guarantee

of a dynamic

economy, which

breathes and makes

room for new

entrants, who bring

the wind of innovation.

As the post-Covid-19

recovery starts to take

shape, more than

ever, the French

economy needs

competition and an



Autorité to keep it

vibrant. »

Isabelle de Silva
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